
 

  

 
As with all things good, there must come an end. On  January 23rd, 2024, Nutrition Plus will be closing 

our doors in Downtown Barrie. For the past 43 years, we have been proud to be a cornerstone of 

natural health in our community. 

 

Throughout the years, many of you visited our market as children and returned with your own 

families. It has been our absolute pleasure to foster these lifelong relationships, many of which 

became friendships. We have been honoured to experience such longevity and vitality in our health 

market.  

 

Thank you for spreading the good news, sharing your stories, and recipes, and returning time and 

again to Nutrition Plus for so many of your natural health needs. 

  

A message to our team: 

  

Thank you for the absolute honour of working alongside us and being an integral part of our 

Community Health Market. You are truly amazing, your hard work and dedication to our community, 

and our family have been unfaltering. Every one of you brought your piece of authenticity to our 

mosaic, and your positive impact will long be remembered. Your hard work and compassion will 

always be an asset to any organization you call home. 

 

Where do we go from here? 

  

If you are wondering why we are making this announcement, the simple and honest answer is that 

after much hard work and dedication to our Community Health Market, now it is time to pause, 

refocus, and live a balanced life with family. 

 

In the days and weeks to come we hope to surround you with good old-fashioned customer service, 

say goodbye, make one more memory together, and of course, thank you personally for all of your 

support over the past 43 years. 

  

Wishing you a lifetime of health and happiness.   

  

Until we see you again,  

 

Jason & Kim 


